
Christmas Storytime Evening at St Ambrose for 
Reception, Year One and Year Two. 

 
Come back to school dressed in your pyjamas 

 
When? Wednesday 7th December 4.15pm-5pm 

 
Bring a teddy or a favourite cuddly toy with you. 

 
We will then take small groups, to some ‘magical areas’ 

of the school to read you a story.  

 

Finally, we will come back into the hall for some 
Christmas singing where you will be offered a drink and 

a biscuit. 

 

We will be handing out free toothbrushes for all 
children and you will have the chance to clean your 
teeth before you go home so you will be ready for 

bedtime.  

 

Merry Christmas from St Ambrose. 

 

 
 
 
 


